COIMBATORE CORPORATION

‘Date: 27.09.2019
LETTER OF APPRECIATION

This is to certify that Dr.M.Kalpana Devi, Assistant Professor,
Department of the Microbiology, Karpagam Academy of Higher Education,
Coimbatore, has conducted an awareness program on Health and Hygiene for
workers at Vellalore Municipal Waste Dumping yard. Her suggestion and
guidance have added more value to Vellalore Waste Management Plant
Coimbatore. We sincerely appreciate the exemplary activity rendered to our

plant, this Appreciation Letter is issued.

(Planning)
Coimbatore Corporation
Coimbatore



